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Town of Windsor, Connecticut 
Building Permit Fee Reduction Policy 

 
 
Purpose:  The purpose of the building permit fee reduction policy is to attract 
investment and job creation to the Town of Windsor and to promote the 
expansion of existing business and industry.  
 
 
Qualifying businesses:  The following types of businesses, consistent with Town 
codes, shall be eligible for consideration of a building permit fee reduction: 
 

1. Significant Fiscal Impact Projects – these include any eligible use, as per 
Connecticut General Statutes Section 12-65b (b), which makes a capital 
investment in taxable personal property and improvements to real 
property equal to or greater than $60 million dollars. 

 
2. Biotechnology firms – these include bioscience, biotechnology and 

bio-medical research companies as defined by the Connecticut 
Bioscience Cluster and including companies that manufacture 
related scientific and laboratory equipment or products. 

 
 
Review and approval:  The Town Council will consider, on a case by case basis, 
the reduction of required building permit fees for the purposes described above.  
The Council may establish such terms and conditions regarding this incentive as 
it determines appropriate.  Approval of any building permit fee reduction shall be 
at the sole discretion of the Town Council.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


